
 
 
 
Notice of Utility Work Centre Avenue  
Issued May 19th 2025 

 
 
Dear Businesses and Residents, 

The Borough was recently notified by the Newtown Artesian Water Company of its 
plans to upgrade the water main beneath the unit block of West Centre Avenue, 
between the Newtown Creek and State Street. This project is scheduled to begin on or 
about Monday, June 2, and is expected to take approximately two (2) weeks to 
complete. 

 
During construction, this one-block section 
of Centre Avenue will be closed to traffic in 
both directions between the hours of 9:00 
AM and 3:00 PM each day. 

 
As this is a state-owned roadway, the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation 
(PennDOT) has required the Newtown Artesian Water Company to develop a detour 
plan. This plan has been submitted and approved by both the Borough and the state, 
and is set forth herein. 

Newtown Artesian Water Company Construction - June 2025 

Newtown Artesian – approved detour plan 



 

 
Notice of Utility Work State Street, Penn 
Street and Centre Avenue  
Issued May 19th 2025 

 

 
Dear Businesses and Residents, 

This notice is for residents and businesses located in or near the Central Business District, specifically 
along South State Street and the unit and 100 blocks of Penn Street (the section between State 
Street and Chancellor Street) in Newtown Borough. 

Beginning on or about July 1st 2025, PECO’s Natural Gas Division will begin an underground utility 
project to replace the existing gas main and associated service laterals connecting to properties 
along South State Street and Penn Street. The project is expected to continue through the summer 
and fall of 2025. 

Construction will proceed in small sections, 
starting at Centre Avenue and progressing south 
along State Street toward Freedom 
Drive/Fountain Farm Lane. 

As part of the project, State Street will be fully 
closed in both directions, 24 hours a day, 7 days 
a week, for approximately two (2) months only 
where the railroad crosses South State Street 
(500 South State Street). This closure is necessary 
to allow for trenching and boring work under the 
railroad tracks near 500 South State Street  

Outside of this full closure period, State Street will 
remain open but will be subject to lane shifts and 
controlled traffic patterns to safely accommodate 
excavation work while maintaining pass-through 
access. 

Detour routes and additional details will be 
provided prior to the closure and as work 

progresses. The Borough and PECO will coordinate to minimize disruption and maintain access as 
much as possible. There will be supplemental Information that follows as it become s available to the 
Borough.  


